
Dear	Emiliano	Falcon,

On	April	8,	2020	this	department	received	your	request	pursuant	to	the	Massachusetts	public	records	law	pertaining	to	any	interaction	our	department	has
had	regarding	facial	recognition	technology,	and	more	specifically,	"Clearview	AI".

With	respect	to	your	request,	please	be	advised	that	the	Edgartown	Police	Department	does	not	have	any	such	records.	The	department	has	not	had	any
interactions	with	"Clearview	AI",	or	any	other	facial	recognition	companies.

Should	you	have	any	questions	please	feel	free	to	contact	me	at	 cdolby@edgartown-ma.us	or	(508)627-4343	ext.11.

Respectfully,

Lt.	Chris	Dolby

--	
Lieutenant	Chris	Dolby
Edgartown	Police	Department
72	Pease's	Point	Way	South
Edgartown,	MA	02539
(508)	627-4343	ext	11

Confidentiality	Notice	|	This	email	message,	including	any	attachments,	is	for	the	sole	use	of	the	intended	recipient(s)	and	may	contain	confidential,	proprietary,	legally	privileged	and/or	CORI	information.	Any
unauthorized	review,	use,	disclosure	or	distribution	is	prohibited.	If	you	are	not	the	intended	recipient	or	have	received	this	email	in	error,	immediately	contact	the	sender	by	reply	e-mail	and	destroy	all	copies	of	the
original	message.	This	email	message	may	be	monitored	by	the	Edgartown	Police	Department.
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